CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 97- 53

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Date: June 16, 1997
Subject: Century Park Paving L.I.D. Bid Results

e

On Friday, June 17, 1997, three sealed bids were opened for the Century Park Paving
L.I.D. The results are as follows:

Wilder Construction $333,146.00
Jim Psenak Construction $342,733.00
Summit Paving & Const., Inc $347,089.00
Engineer’s Estimate $324,495.00

I have reviewed all of the bids and have found no errors or irregularities.
The funds authorized by the voters for this L.I.D. will easily meet the low bid.

Recommendation:

The Public Works Department recommends that the Council accept all bids and award
the project to Wilder Construction Company for $333,146.00.

John T. Felton APPROVED

Public Works Director/City Engineer
DATE:
BY: /{// {




